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Response to Comment Letter I19 

 

T. J. O’hara, JD 

February 12, 2018 

 

I19-1 This comment states the commenter agrees with comments submitted by Russell 

Hayes.  

Please refer to Response to Comment Letter I18 above.  

I19-2 This comment provides remarks regarding the commenter and his/her view of criteria 

for opposing development.  

The comment does not raise issues regarding the adequacy of the Draft SEIR, therefore, 

no further response is required. 
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